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On 30 November 2016 an interactive workshop was held at Grantville Hall so that the community 
members of Pioneer Bay could review the information collected from the previous workshop and 
continue to develop the design. 

Melbourne Water also attended the workshop to discuss the implementation of the Pioneer Bay 
Drainage Strategy. Council officers have been working in partnership with Melbourne Water to 
develop the Strategy. This Strategy looks at solutions to resolve the current drainage issues within 
the creek to the north of the estate through an integrated stormwater management approach, as 
well as improving the quality of the stormwater runoff. 

The workshop focused on aspects of the design related to traffic calming devices and the locations 
of these devices, and footpath locations.  

    

    

During the last workshop in April 2016, residents were asked to place dots on their most 
preferred traffic devices and point out where the devices should be located within the estate. The 
community was also asked to map out their traffic movements throughout the estate. Using this 



information we developed four traffic options. The community members were asked to review 
these four options and place a green dot on their most preferred traffic option, a yellow dot on 
their second preference and a red dot on their least preferred option. A copy of the traffic 
options from the workshop are shown below 

 

 



 

 



We then asked the community members to map out their walking path through the estate. Using 
this information we developed four footpath options. The community members were asked to 
review these four options and place a green dot on their most preferred layout, a yellow dot on 
their second preference and a red dot on their least preferred layout. 

Each person was then asked to place blue dots on the side of the street they would most prefer 
that path to be placed. 

 



 

 



 

 

 


